
Submitter: Alexis Galindo 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Life-long Oregonian here. We must keep mail-in voting! Why would we want more 

lines and less accessibility for all? This is truly insane. Mail-in voting ensure everyone 

has their voices heard from around all parts of Oregon. Not just secluded locations 

that are easier for some to access and not all. I STRONGLY OPPOSE IN PERSON 

VOTING. 


